
OSP Newsletter

                                                       Dear OSP Families,

As we welcome the arrival of spring, we are excited to continue our focus on

bucket-filling practices, promoting kindness and empathy among our children.

With the changing weather, we've noticed a heightened interest in group games

outdoors, which we plan to incorporate more into our daily activities. To celebrate

the season, we've planted our own plants and will be observing their growth and

changes in the coming weeks. As the weather gets warmer, we kindly ask parents to

send water bottles to their children to keep them hydrated during outdoor play.

Additionally, as the snow melts, we advise sending proper gear such as splash

pants and rubber boots to ensure children stay comfortable and dry. Please

remember to pack an extra pair of socks in your child's backpack for unexpected

changes in weather or outdoor play. Finally, if parents have any comic books to

spare, our Super Stars would greatly appreciate the donation. Thank you for your

continued support, and we look forward to a wonderful month ahead!

 

Dates To Note
PD Days- April 1
                  April 26
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Emily-11
Dakota-13
Matthew-16
Hailey-25
Kelton-26
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